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Wednesday, 18th September 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Year 2 Tower of London Trip – Thursday 24th October 2024 
 
We are pleased to share that we have now been able to finalise our plan for the upcoming trip to Tower of 
London. To enhance learning and understanding with regards to our topic ‘Towers, Tunnels and Turrets’, this 
trip has been arranged for our Year Two children.   
 

Curriculum impact Exploring the history of the Tower of London. 

 Learning about the lives of significant individuals in the past and significant 
historical events. 

Proposed event Where  The Tower of London  

 When Thursday 24th October 2024 

 When Children to arrive promptly at 8.30am – children straight into 
classrooms  
8:45am - depart school 
3:00pm - return to school 

 Cost £24 per child 

Additional 
information 

Your child will need: 
- a packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles) 
- to wear school uniform, including school shoes  
- to wear a coat or waterproof jacket 
No pocket money is needed. 
 
If you have already booked a hot meal, please remember to cancel it. 

Action required The cost of this educational visit trip is £24 which includes the cost of the coach, 
entry to the Tower and an educational workshop at the Tower with an actor. 

Please consent and pay on the School Gateway by Monday, 7th October. If 
unable to do so online, please contact our office staff. 

We also need some parent helpers with a current DBS check to accompany us. 
If you are available to come and help, please indicate this in the Comments Box 
and we will be in touch.  

 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher. We are all looking 
forward to a great trip ahead!  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

The Year Two Team  
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